
 

 

PROCEEDINGS OF THE BOARD OF REVIEW                             MAY 29, 2024 
______________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

The Board of Review was called to order by Clerk Diane Tremmel at 10:00 a.m. at the Municipal 

Building on May 29, 2024. 

 

Present:  Assessor Nick Marcks from Bowmar Appraisal, Committee Member Karen Thiel and Clerk-

Treasurer Diane Tremmel.  

 

Absent:  Village President Betsy Mancl 

 

Motion by Clerk Tremmel, seconded by Karen Thiel, to appoint Committee Member Karen Thiel as 

Chairman of the Board of Review.  Motion carried.  All ayes. 

 

No residents have given notice of intent to appear before the Board. 

 

It was noted that public notice was given in the Wisconsin Rapids Daily Tribune on May 3, 2024.  The 

notice was also posted on the Municipal Building door and on the Village website.  Open Book was 

held on May 20, 2024 beginning at 9:00 a.m. by telephone. 

 

It was noted that Board of Review training requirements have been met. 

 

It was confirmed that the Village has an ordinance for the confidentiality of income and expenses 

information provided to the Assessor under state law (Wis. Stats. §70.47(7)(af)) – Ordinance #19 dated 

June 9, 2020. 

 

The 2024 Assessment Roll was accepted from the assessor and reviewed by the Board. 

 

The assessor indicated that all residents receiving a change in assessment were notified in writing. 

 

No residents appeared before the board.  

 

Motion by Committee Member Karen Thiel, seconded by Clerk Tremmel to adjourn.  Motion carried.  

All ayes.  The Board of Review was adjourned at 12:00 p.m.  

 

       Diane M. Tremmel 

       Village Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


